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History of Relationship
Began in Spring 2005 with Rosie Mathisen
speaking at ETEBA Dinner Meeting 

Introduction to the UK Nuclear 
Decommissioning Authority who spoke at 
the ETEBA Business Opportunities 
Conference November 2005

Introductions of our two business 
associations took place in 2006-2007



Collaboration
Continued support of the ETEBA 
Business Opportunities Conference 
(BOC)

UK Nuclear Cleanup Partnering 
Workshop April 2008

Shared how to do business in the UK
US companies shared lessons learned

US-UK Nuclear Skills Exchange 
Meeting April 2008

Involved local universities, 
management contractors, DOE, NDA, 
& Development Agencies
MOA signed between DOE and NDA 
that encourages this partnership –
framework vehicle



Continued Collaboration
ETEBA 2008 BOC involved tour of  ORNL 
and Y-12 Nuclear Security Complex

David Henderson (Sellafield Ltd.) 
commented that our facilities were very 
similar except US more spread out

Future opportunity for collaboration
West Cumbria Energy Business 
Opportunities Conference (EBOC) in July 
2009
www.westcumbriabusinesscluster.org.uk



Future Collaboration
Identify “proposition” to address similar challenges 

Mutually beneficial
Supported by existing funding; G2G promotes

What’s next?
Identify opportunities for collaboration to discuss at EBOC
Identify options to address and prioritize
Gain support from NDA, DOE, fund holders
Follow up and report at BOC 2009

Dynamic Equilibrium
Sharing resources so that we all can achieve more
Balancing the supply and demand


